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What is this event? 

The event is being held to launch the Adult Carers’ Action Plan. If you are a carer of 
somebody aged 18 or older we invite you to join us. You will be able to ask questions 
at the event and bring information to share. We want you to have a voice, your views 
and ideas are important to us. You really can have an influence and make a 
difference. 
 

What is the Adult Carers’ Action Plan? 

Sheffield has a strategy which sets out how carers who care for someone living in 
Sheffield will be supported. When Sheffield City Council talked to carers to 
understand what the strategy should include, the message from carers was clear. 
Carers did not want another glossy document that did not have an impact on their 
lives. To make sure carers can see how things are changing for the better as a result 
of the Carers’ Strategy, an action plan was included in the document. 
 

What is happening now? 

The Council and partners are developing the Adult Carers’ Action Plan that is in the 
Strategy. This has created a more detailed list of actions that will be added to on an 
ongoing basis. Carers can now see what organisations like Sheffield Teaching 
Hospitals, Sheffield Clinical Commissioning Group and Sheffield City Council are 
specifically doing to help them. These actions will be reviewed every 6 months with 
carers to make sure we continue to change things in the way that carers want.  
 

Do you want to know more? 

For further information about this event or to discuss the Adult Carers’ Action Plan, 

please contact us via email carers@sheffield.gov.uk or by phone on 07584 386707. 
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